
 

 

 

WELCOME 
Smithville Mennonite Church  

 December 3, 2023 

MISSION STATEMENT 

Our church invites you to live a SAVED life. 

GUEST INFORMATION 

We are so glad you chose to worship with us this 

morning. We hope you feel welcomed and 

connected. Please see a greeter or stop at the 

welcome center for a special gift and  

information about our church. 

ABOUT US 

SMC is an evangelical, anabaptist church that is 

a part of the Evana Network.  

 

Welcome 
 
 

Congregational Songs  
 

 

Pastoral Prayer  
 

Offering/Offertory 

 
 

Congregational Songs 
 

Sermon 

 

Song of Response 

 

Benediction 
 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

Today 
Song Leader: 

Steve Yoder 
 

Message By: 

Pastor Todd Martin 

 

 

Next Sunday 
Song Leader: 

Worship Team 
 

Message By: 

Pastor Todd Martin 

WORSHIP LEADERS 

IN OUR PRAYERS 

 

Ross Landis and Terry Pippin 
 

If you have concerns you would like in the bulletin, please call 

or email the church office. 

STATISTICS 
Attendance for 11/26/23  Offering last Sunday:  

Worship: 102                Budget: $3,462.00 

Livestream: 10    Cap. Imp. Fund: $400.00 

      CCS Fund: $800.00 

      Compassion Fund: $100.00 

      MDS: $250.00 

CONTACT US 

6097 Akron Rd. P.O. Box 455, Smithville, OH 44677 

Phone: 330.669.3601  Website: www.smc585.org 

Church Office Hours: Tues.-Fri., 9am-1pm 

Email: secretary@smc585.org 

Pastor Todd’s Office Hours: Tues.-Thurs., 9am-12pm 

Email: todd@smc585.org 

Youth Ministry: Rebecca Martin, Phone: 330.621.1040 

Email: 777rebeccamartin@gmail.com 

Office hours by appointment only 



 
 

Baby Wanted: Bulldozer Delivered 
Luke 1:5-25 

 
The point to prove: God will __________ us what we _________. 

 

v.5-7: God __________ our __________ and __________?  

 

Do you? 

 

 

 

v.8-12: God can and will __________ _____ when and where 

you ____________ ____________ Him. 

 

When has He done that with you? What happened? 

 

 

 

v.13-17: God will often give us __________ than we ask ______. 

 

Has He done this in your life? What did you do?  

 

 

 

v.18-23: Don’t ________ an angel. 

 

How do you receive what you need? 

 

 

 

v.24-25: God will give us what we need in _______ _________ 

__________. 

 

How are you doing at waiting? 

 

 
 

 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
 

 

Sun., Dec. 3 

     Signing Interpreter 
 

   4:00 p.m. Youth Wing 

     Reserved 
 

   4:30 p.m. Social  

      Room Reserved 
 

Mon., Dec. 4 

   12:00 p.m. Youth  

      Wing Reserved 
 

Wed., Dec. 6 

   6:00 p.m. First 

      Wednesday  

      Gathering 
 

Thurs., Dec. 7 

   6:00 p.m. Elders 
 

Fri., Dec. 8 

   7:00 p.m. Young  

    Adults at the Martin’s 

 

COMING UP 
 
 

 

Sun., Dec. 10 

   12:00 p.m. Youth 

       Wing Reserved 
 

Tues., Dec. 12 

   9:00 a.m. Mennonite 

      Women 
 

Wed., Dec. 13 

   7:00 p.m. Mentors at 

     Orrvilla 
 

Sat., Dec. 16 

   9:00 a.m. Social  

      Room Reserved 

   

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

Linda Beachy is moving:  If you would be 

available to help her move on Sat., Dec. 9 

please meet at her storage unit at Premier 

Storage 12181 Back Massillon Rd., Orrville at 

9:00 a.m., Storage Unit #143.  Pizza and 

drinks will be served for lunch after moving is 

completed around 12:00 p.m. Her new 

address is 530 Fairlawn St., Smithville, OH  

44677. 
 

We are needing additional hands in the 

technology areas of our worship service for 

soundboard, multimedia and simulcast.  If 

you are interested in serving in this way, 

please contact Tim Laird before or after 

church or by phone 330-289-7465. 
 

Join us for our First Wednesday gathering on  

December 6th for a meal at 6:00 p.m., there 

will be a Christmas party following the meal. 

Bring a $5 unwrapped gift, for any age and 

gender for the White Elephant gift 

exchange.  Please sign-up for the meal at 

the welcome table by December 3rd.                 

          

Stop by the welcome table to update your 

contact information for the 2024 address 

and phone directory.  Please include your 

address, phone number, email address and 

birthdate (month, day and year) for our 

directory. If you are currently not in our 

directory and would like to be, add your 

information to the roster or contact the 

church office. 
 

We will be collecting children’s socks and 

underwear and boys pants size 3-18, men’s 

pants size 28-32 as well as athletic pants 

and men’s hats and gloves for the Orrville 

Salvation Army and People to People in 

Wooster through December  There will be a 

box to place the items in located in the 

west hallway. 


